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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed Committee Substitute to HB 2034 declares that the oil and gas industry is a vital 

part of the economy and that the state and those companies that do business with the state should 

not boycott the oil and gas industry.  The measure prohibits the state from entering into a 

contract with a company unless the company submits a written certification that the company is 

not currently engaged in a boycott of the oil and gas industry that constitutes an integral part of 

business conducted or sought to be conducted with the state.  The is prohibited from adopting a 

procurement, investment or other policy that has the effect of inducing or requiring a person to 

boycott the oil and gas industry, or to boycott a person doing business with the oil and gas 

industry.  The Oklahoma Secretary of State is to approve all contracts or may waive application 

on any contract with any state agency if the Secretary determines that compliance is not 

practicable.  The measure provides definitions as used in the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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